
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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Subject: Online Submission 

17/02/2022 

MRS Sharni Monaghan 
405 / 20 Wellington ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/2656 - 12 Lagoon Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

With respect to DA2021/2656 submitted by Woolworths, I make reference to the Statement of 
Environmental Effects submitted with the application. Specific reference is made to paragraph 
4.6 of the report which states; "No alterations to the existing landscaping are proposed by this 
application.". 

Despite this submission to Council, as of 15 February 2022 every tree at the rear of the 
Woolworths Narrabeen store has been destroyed, such includes the destruction of a gum tree, 
estimated to be at least 20 years old. As of today, 17 February 2022, any remaining small 
bushes are also being destroyed. 

Woolworths has made no efforts to ameliorate the increase in light and noise pollution that has 
resulted from the tree destruction. 
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